
I am writing to express my full support of Perpetua Resources and the Stibnite Gold Project. Over the 

past several years Perpetua has shown its commitment to Valley County and the state of Idaho. I 

encourage you to permit the improvements proposed by the company and move the project 

forward using the Burntlog Road route. 

America's armed forces depend on antimony and, today, we have no domestic supply. This means 

we are putting our faith in China and Russia to keep our troops safe. This seems incredibly risky 

given all that is happening in the world. The Stibnite Gold Project, utilizing the Burntlog Route, 

presents us with an opportunity to secure our national security future and restore an abandoned 

mine site. We cannot let this chance pass us by. 

Please move the Stibnite Gold Project forward, especially now that the public has had multiple 

opportunities to provide feedback and regulators have been analyzing Perpetua Resources' plans for 

six years. The review process has improved the project and now it is time to make it a reality. 

Thomas 


